
Data collection on external wall
systems: letter to local authorities

This letter from Neil O’Connor (Director, Building Safety Programme) asks
local authorities to undertake a data collection exercise on the buildings in
their area. The purpose of the data collection is to gather information on
the external wall systems used on high rise residential buildings.

http://www.government-world.com/data-collection-on-external-wall-systems-letter-to-local-authorities/
http://www.government-world.com/data-collection-on-external-wall-systems-letter-to-local-authorities/

